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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Thank you for all your support celebrating Catholic Schools Week.  We finished off our week with Stage 3 
seeing the Sydney Symphony Orchestra at the Riverside Theatre. Two of our students were lucky enough 
to be interviewed by the Parramatta Sun newspaper and another two students had their photograph 
taken with our State Member for Parramatta, Dr Geoffrey Lee.  
 

The children were mesmerised by the performance and are now even more inspired to practice their 
band instruments to become great performers too! They are to be commended on their behaviour on the 
day and for representing Holy Trinity with such pride. 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We finished our day with a liturgy led by Mrs Press, celebrating teaching and learning in a Catholic School. 
We could not have the amazing community here at HTG without your support. Thank you for all that you 
do and for being such an integral part of our HTG family. 
 

God bless, 
Kathryn Salkeld 
Assistant Principal 

 
 
  
 
 

HTG TAKES A STAND AGAINST BULLYING 
FRIDAY 17th MARCH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

96.7% 
Attendance 

week ending 10/3/17 

 

 

 

HOLY TRINITY GRANVILLE congratulates our neighbour school 

DELANY COLLEGE 

on the occasion of their  

75 years of dedication  

to Catholic Education in the Granville area. 
 

May God bless all teachers and students of 

Delany College and Patrician Brother's Granville, past, present and future. 

 

 



 
 

Lent: A Time For Generosity and Goodness 
The following image comes from ‘Understanding Faith’ Unit 23 page 11. 

 

 

The students at Holy Trinity have been working hard to think of others and sharing their canteen money with 

the poor by placing it in the Project Compassion box. They are also trying to treat each other with love and 

respect, just as Jesus would. 

 

As a school, we are also giving support to the Jesuit Refugee Food Bank. It would be wonderful if every family 
could look in their pantry and donate at least one item from the list below. 

 Tinned fruit, vegetables, fish, soup or meat 

 Instant noodles, lentils, curry powder, spices, salt and pepper  

 Toiletries such as toothpaste, toothbrushes and soap 
Everything collected will be sent straight to the Jesuits for the refugees. 
REMEMBER…Lent is a time of action! 
 

Mrs Amy Press, Religious Education Co-ordinator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Calendar Dates 
Friday 17

th
 March     -   St Patrick’s Day 

    - National Day of Action Against Bullying Day 

    -    Bishop Vincent’s Visit – 2pm 

Tuesday 21
st
 March    - OLMC Parramatta Year 7 2019 Enrolment Information Evening 

Thursday 23
rd

 March   - Stage 2 Excursion to Hyde Park Barracks 

Friday 31
st
 March     -   Cross Country 

    - Stage 2 Assembly – 2.45pm 

Monday 3
rd

 April     -   Back up Cross Country (if needed) 

Friday 7
th

 April     -   Palm Sunday Liturgy 

     -   Last day of Term 1 

Friday 14
th

 April     -   Good Friday 

Sunday 16
th

 April     -   Easter Sunday 

Monday 24
th

 April       -   STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY - Students do not come to school 

Tuesday 25
th

 April     -   ANZAC Day 

Wednesday 26
th

 April   -   ALL Students Start School for Term 2 

  

 

                     Students of the Week 
                       Week ending 10/3/17     

   Kindergarten  -   Kenjal Verma  

      Year One  - Lorin Menai  

  Year Two  -     Hannah Joseph 

  Year Three     -   Antonio Chamoun 

 Year Four       -     Gabriella Batistic 

   Year Five -     Jayden Taouk  

      Year Six -   Lyncoln Cliffe  
 

 


